
Message From Principal

Hi folks,

It looks like winter has officially arrived! While I do enjoy a few days in the snow, it’s important that

we take necessary precautions to ensure everyone’s safety at school. Please take a moment to

review the attached “Inclement Weather Procedures Reminder for Families” for important

information about our winter protocols.

A gentle reminder: Please dress your children appropriately for cold weather and send them to

school with extra dry clothes. Staying warm and dry is essential for comfort and focus throughout

the school day.

Regarding sledding at school, unfortunately, we are unable to permit it at this time due to safety

concerns. However, if we receive more snowfall, we may explore the possibility of organizing

sledding sessions with the help of parent volunteers. We appreciate your understanding and

cooperation.

Finally, please remember to monitor the district website for any updates on school closures or

weather-related conditions.

Thank you for helping us keep our school community safe and warm this winter!



Stay cozy,

Jesse Witte

Inclement Weather Procedures Reminder for Families

Please review the Inclement Weather Reminder in preparation for the upcoming winter season on

our school website and the attachment below.

Change of Clothes

Just a reminder to be sure to send a change of clothes for your

child that is to be kept at school as the weather starts to get rainy

and wet (if your child comes home with dirty wet clothes, please

replace with a new set to remain at school ). Rain boots and rain

jackets are necessary as well. Thank you!

Also, the lost and found is growing please stop by and see if

anything belongs to your child.

POPCORN SALES - Every Wednesday

Popcorn Sales are Wednesdays $2.50 a bag.



Scent Free

Just a reminder our District Policy is that all worksites are Scent

Free environments

SES Spirit Wear

Spirit Wear is back in full force! Every Friday staff and students

show their school spirit by wearing their Springwood gear.

T-Shirts $22.00

Hoodies $35.00

Hats $30.00

Toques $22.00

Please see the front office for purchase. Cash or Cheque accepted.

If you would like to use the online option, please contact Candice in the front office.

Upcoming Dates - MARK YOUR CALENDAR!

Feb 6th - Hot lunch - Tim Hortons

Feb 17th - BC Family Day - students do not attend

Feb 20th - Hot lunch - Boston Pizza

Mar 6th - Hot lunch - Extreme Eatery

Mar 7th - In-District PRO D Day - student do not attend

Mar 17th -28th - Spring Break Vacation

Mar 31st - School Reopens after Spring Break

Apr 10th - Hot lunch - Dominos/Sam's Sushi

Apr 18th - Good Friday - students do not attend

Apr 21st - Easter Monday - students do not attend

Apr 28th - School-Based PRO D Day - students do not attend

Apr 24th - Hot lunch - Chinese Kitchen

May 8th - Hot lunch - Tim Hortons

May 16th - Conferencing Adjustment Day - students do not attend

May 19th - Victoria Day - students do not attend

June 26th - Final Day for Elementary Students - School dismiss three hours early 11:45 am

Island Health - Kindergarten Immunizations

In B.C., routine immunizations are recommended for children at kindergarten entry (4-6 years of

age). If your child has not received their kindergarten immunizations, please contact Oceanside

Public Health Services at (250) 947-8242 to book an appointment at the health unit.



For more information about immunization, please go to https://immunizebc.ca/ or contact the

school nurse at Oceanside Public Health Services.

https://immunizebc.ca/




Follow Us On Instagram!

@springwood_wolves
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Contact Us

Jesse Witte, Principal - jwitte@sd69.bc.ca

Lauren Nikirk, Acting Vice Principal - lnikirk@sd69.bc.ca

Candice Nikirk, Administrative Assistant - cnikirk@sd69.bc.ca

Pamela Horrigan, Administrative Assistant - phorrigan@sd69.bc.ca

Phone - 250-248-2038

Pam Horrigan
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